
From: Linda Laliberte <llaliberte@grca.on.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 7:29 PM 
To: Carolyn Daynes <cdaynes@kawarthalakes.ca>;  
Cc: Jane Pyle <jpyle@kawarthalakes.ca>; Jennifer Stover <jstover@kawarthalakes.ca>; Ron Taylor 
<rtaylor@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: RE: New City logo for Agency and Board use 

 
Carolyn: 
 
The Ganaraska Region Conservation Authority Board of Directors provided staff direction at their 
September 17, 2021 meeting to prepare the preliminary budget. The preliminary budget, which will 
include the proposed municipal levy, will be presented to the Board of Directors at their October 21, 
2021 meeting. At that meeting it is expected that the Board will direct staff to circulate the preliminary 
budget and specifically the municipal levy allocations. It is expected that the levy increase to the City of 
Kawartha Lakes will be less than 1% or no more than $31.00. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. Take care. 
 
Linda 
 
Linda J. Laliberte, CPA, CGA 
CAO/Secretary-Treasurer 

 
“Clean Water Healthy Lands for Healthy Communities” 

 
2216 County Road 28 
Port Hope ON L1A 3V8 
905-885-8173 ext. 223 
www.grca.on.ca 
 
Please note that the administrative office and the Ganaraska Forest Centre is closed to the public as 
we all deal with the implications of COVID-19.  Please visit our website for a list of cancellations and 
the staff directory.  Stay safe. 
 
Disclaimer: This communication is intended for the addressee indicated above. It may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure under the Municipal 
Freedom of Information and Privacy Protection Act. If you have received this email in error, please notify 
me immediately.  
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